
Dear	Second	Grade	Parents,	
	
September	has	quickly	arrived	and	it	is	now	time	for	our	students	to	begin	
homework	in	their	Reading	Log.		This	will	be	an	additional	part	of	their	daily	
homework	routine.		Students	will	be	reading	aloud	to	a	parent	or	guardian	for	15	
minutes	each	homework	day	in	order	to	perfect	their	fluency,	expressive	skills,	and	
comprehension.		It	is	an	oral	reading	log,	and	your	attention,	modeling	correct	
pronunciation,	and	inquiry	into	their	understanding	of	the	content	during	this	time	
will	be	invaluable	in	strengthening	and	perfecting	your	child’s	skill	and	confidence	
in	reading.		
	
Please	look	for	the	Reading	Log	to	come	home	in	September.		It	should	be	returned	
back	to	school	at	the	end	of	each	month	on	the	date	listed	in	the	log	along	with	the	
completed	book	report	for	the	month.		The	book	report	may	be	completed	at	any	
time	during	the	month	on	any	one	of	the	books	logged	during	the	month.	
	
For	more	details,	especially	for	those	families	who	were	unable	to	attend	Parent	
Orientation,	there	is	an	instruction	letter	on	the	first	page	inside	the	front	cover.		
Please	let	me	know	if	you	have	any	questions	about	the	Reading	Log.	
	
Thank	you,	
Mrs.	Weaver		


